
Salhouse Weekly Update W/C 25th April 2022 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
We have hit the road running! The children have come back full of enthusiasm and ready to 
learn.  
Our theme this term is ‘Rivers and Rainforests’ which I know will be enjoyed by everyone.  
The core values we will focus on are Courage and Compassion.  
So lots to look forwards to...  
 
Best wishes 
 

 

Next week 
 
Tuesday 26th April – Bitterns trip   
  
Wednesday 27th April - Cluster netball  
  
Friday 29th April – White House cake sale bake 
or buy (all cakes to the school office please)  
 

Looking ahead 
 
Week commencing 2nd May – KS1 SATs  
  
Wednesday 4th May – Year 2 Multiskills 
morning – details to follow  
  
Friday 6th May – FOSS school disco  
 

Thank you from Fledglings  
 

Fledglings would like to say a BIG thank you 
to Marie, Ali and Caroline from Salhouse Baby 
and Toddler Group for their kind donation to 

Fledglings.  
These are some of the many resources we 

were able to purchase.  We are looking 
forward to using them in the summer term!  

THANK YOU  
 
 
 
 
 

FOSS School Disco  
  

Dust off your sequins and party shoes 
because the school disco is back!  

  
Friday 6th May  

 6-7pm Reception, Year 1 and Fledglings 
risers, we are asking parents to stay for the 

session.  
  

7.30-9pm Year 2 – Y6 parents don’t need to 
stay if they don’t want to.  

 
 

Yellow house cake sale  
  

The Yellow house raised an amazing £96.10 
with their cake sale last term.  

Changes to swimming  
  

Year 4 -  20.4.22- 6.5.22  
  

Year 3 -  9.5.22-27.5.22  
  

Year 6 - 6.6.22-24.6.22  
  

Year 5 - 27.6.22 - 22.7.22  
 

 White House Team  
  

The white house team are the first team to 
collect enough house point to reach the top of 

the chart. They have chosen an obstacle 
course afternoon as their treat.  

  
This will take place on Friday 29th April  

All children in the white house will need to 
come to school in their PE kit.  

 

 

 



Salhouse Weekly Update W/C 25th April 2022 
FAMILY VOICE  

  

'Family Voice is a collective of parents and carers of children with SEND. They aim to provide 
information and improve services for the families of children with SEND. Their latest 

newsletter is now available on our website.'  
 

Dance Club  
  

Dance Club will start on Wed 27th April, 3.15-4.15pm and will run for 9 weeks, with the final 
performance taking place on Friday 1st July in Great Yarmouth. Payment for the club needs to 
be made in advance. If you have already confirmed that you would like your child to take part 

you will receive a separate email.  
Children taking part in the show will need to be at the theatre at 4.10pm for a pre show 

performance.  
Tickets for the performance will be available at a later date, priced at £5 per ticket.  

  
It’s not too late to join, please let the office know if your child would like to take part  
 

 

     

 
 



 


